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Justification for Change due to Agency Discretion of the COPS Merged Progress Report:

Although the number of respondents increased annually from 7400 to 7600 annually, the new 

COPS Merged Progress Report now takes each agency less time to complete due to one form containing 

all the reporting information required for the agency’s hiring, non-hiring, and problem solving questions.

For FY 13, only one document will be sent to grantees instead of three separate ones, depending on the 

grants awarded to the entity.  The annual burden hours decreased to 3,167 hours instead of the 

previously approved 3,833 hours.


